
Bargaining Update – January 13, 2023 

On Tuesday, January 10, Wednesday January 11 and Thursday, January 12, the representatives for 

Munson Medical Center (MMC) and the Michigan Nurses Association (MNA) met in person for our sixth 

bargaining session.   

Tentative agreements were reached on three more non-economic proposals this week with lengthy 

discussions being held around work culture and work conditions. MMC also shared responses and 

counterproposals on several other non-economic topics.  

The bargaining teams are scheduled to meet four times next week, as we continue to collaboration and 

work toward a new agreement by February 14.  

 


